
  
  

Mayor of London and  
Acting Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 1 June 2022 
   
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Sir Stephen House – Acting Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  
Helen Ball – Acting Deputy Commissioner 
Clare Davies – Director of HR, MPS  
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
 
 
1. Recruitment Update 

The Mayor was provided with the latest update on progress towards reaching the officer 
workforce target by the end of March 2023, and on meeting MPS’s diversity targets. 
 
 

2. Office of National Statistics 2021 Data 
There was a discussion of the most recent ONS statistics for crime in England and Wales 
for the 12 months to end December 2021. 
 
 

3. Jubilee Preparations and Operational Update  
The Acting Commissioner provided a further update on the MPS’s planning for the 
Jubilee weekend. 
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